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Peab builds new swimming pool facility in 
Uddevalla 
 
Peab has been commissioned to build a new swimming pool facility in the Rimner 
area in Uddevalla. The customer is Uddevalla Municipality and the contract is worth 
SEK 350 million.  
 
The new swimming pool facility will include a 50 meter pool with ten swimming lanes, a 
pool for swimming lessons, a Swedish Championship standard pool for 25 meter 
competitions, a children’s pool and a diving pool integrated into the 50 meter pool.   
 
“We have worked together with Uddevalla Municipality for about a year to produce the 
documents and plans for the new swimming pool facility. Now we look forward to starting 
up construction on the new facility that is going to be a wonderful addition to Uddevalla,” 
says Magnus Wedholm, Assistant Region Manager Peab. 
 
The project is a turnkey contract in partnership. This means that the first contract signed by 
Uddevalla Municipality and Peab was for the study, planning and designing for the 
documentation needed for the swimming pool facility. The contract that was signed now is 
for the actual construction. 
 
“After a job well done in a good atmosphere of collaboration during Phase 1 we can 
confirm that we have stayed within the budget and timeframe for the project. Uddevalla’s 
citizens are really looking forward to Uddevalla’s new swimming pool facility so it feels 
great to get down to planning for construction start,” says Torgny Hübert, Project Manager 
for Uddevalla Municipality. 
 
In recent years Peab has built several pool facilities all over Sweden and gained 
experience that will be used in the work on Uddevalla’s new swimming pool facility. Parts of 
the organization have just finished rebuilding and adding on to the pool facility in 
Älvhögsborg in neighboring municipality Trollhättan, which is very useful in such a complex 
project as building a swimming pool facility. 
 
Construction will start in the summer of 2021 and the goal is to open up the facility for use 
in the summer of 2024. 
 
The project will be order registered in the second quarter 2021. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Magnus Wedholm, Assistant Region Manager Peab, +46 733 37 41 03 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 15,000 employees and net sales of SEK 57 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 


